
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

MEET & GREET 
INVITATION FOR UW FACULTY, STAFF & STUDENTS 

DATE:  OCTOBER 18, 2018 

TIME:  5:30 – 6:30 PM 

LOCATION: SOUTH CAMPUS CENTER, 
3RD FLOOR LOBBY, UW SEATTLE 

UW Global Mental Health is hosting its first International External Advisory Board (EAB) 
meeting with thought leaders from around the world.   

Please join us as we welcome our EAB members. We invite you to learn more about UW 
Global Mental Health and to interact with global mental health leaders at UW and 
beyond! 

PARTICIPATING EAB MEMBERS: 
> Janice Cooper, Director, Carter Center Liberia Mental Health Program 
> Chitra Hanstad, CEO, World Relief Seattle 
> Elisha London, Director, Global Campaign for Mental Health 
> Simon Njuguna, Director of Mental Health, Ministry of Health, Kenya 
> Roman Xu, Executive Deputy Director, Sun Yat Sen Global Health Institute 

 
Come and connect! 

LIGHT REFRESHMENTS WILL BE SERVED. 

RSVP https://catalyst.uw.edu/webq/survey/uwgmh/361275 by October 15, 2018 
 

Department of Psychiatry and Behavioral Sciences 
Department of Global Health 
 

UW Global Mental Health 

Questions? 
uwgmh@uw.edu 

THINK/ACT LOCALLY AND GLOBALLY.  


